
 
Membership and Evangelism Ministry 

 
Outside Greeters 

 
What it is: 
Thank you for agreeing to be an outside greeter.   
 
The job of outside greeter is to be a friendly welcoming assistant to people who may need 
help with getting into and out of their car and into the church and/or parking and retrieving 
their car.  Outside greeters are especially needed in the snow and ice conditions of winter.  
During the winter the plan is to have two outside greeters:  one for the front entrance and 
one for the back door.  During late summer and early fall, only one outside greeter will be 
scheduled.  The main task will be the same:  to greet people and assist them as needed. 
 
Why we do it: 
To make sure that people can get in and out of church safely and to provide a welcoming 
environment for both members and visitors. 
 
What we do: 
Guidelines for Outside Greeters 

1. Be outside the front or back door ready to greet the congregation 30 minutes before 
the service start time:  10AM in winter and 9AM in summer. 

2. Offer to help people into the church as appropriate, especially in winter with 
snowy/icy conditions. 

3. After the service, help people out. 
 
If you cannot be an Outside Greeter on the date you are assigned, please attempt to swap 
with someone.  If you cannot arrange a swap, please contact the Membership & Evangelism 
member of the month (printed in each week’s bulletin, the newsletter, and in the eUpdate 
email).   
 
Time Commitment:   
Approximately 45 minutes. 
 
Number of volunteers needed:  
Two per Sunday, rotating around throughout the year. 
 
 
 
Thank you for being an Outside Greeter! 
 
 
 


